
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

New holiday decorations are needed for the downtown area.  The street trees have gotten too 

tall for our staff to install lights as in previous years.  Additionally, there are plans under way for 

a tree lighting festival at Civic Green on December 7. 

 

Proposal: 

Marta Guinn has been working on the purchase of an 18 foot pre-lit and decorated tower tree 

for Civic Green and pre-lit garland for the downtown street light poles.  Additionally, Reid’s 

Electric has checked all our light pole electric receptacles and most of them need repaired.  

They have never been utilized since installed. 

 

 

Cost: 

TBD 

 

 

Cost to be paid from ARPA Parks & ARPA RDC 

 


